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FILED THROUGH ELECTRONIC TARIFF FILING SYSTEM

Washington D.C., December 14, 2000

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 Twelfth Street, S W.

Room TW-B204F

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Joint Reply of the Ameritech Operating Companies, Pacific Bell Telephone Company,
and Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, CCB/CPD File Nos. 00-26, 00-23, and
00-25

Dear Ms. Salas:

Enclosed for filing please find attached the Public Version of the Joint Reply of the
Ameritech Operating Companies, Pacific Bell Telephone Company, and Southwestern Bell
Telephone Company in the above-captioned matters. On even date herewith, a Confidential
Version of the pteading is being submitted via hand delivery to the Commission pursuant to
the Protective Orders (DA 00-2618, 00-2623 and 00-2624) entered on November 20, 2000,

Should you have any questions please contact me on (202) 326-8898. My office address is
1401 1 St. N.W., Suite 1100, Washington D.C. 20005. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.

Very truly yours,

S D=

Paul E. Dorin
Sentor Counsel
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